
 

 

                  
                                                                                              29th June 2020 

 
Dear Reception Parents/Carers, 
 
Soon our Perfect Penguins will be leaving Reception and moving on to Year One! As we near the end 
of term, we will be starting to transfer each child's learning journal from their time in Reception on 
to a CD for you. So as of the 29th June we will no longer be recording any new observations on 
Tapestry and we will be finalising and approving all of the observations for each child's learning 
journal record. You will still be able to use your usual password and email to log on to view the 
learning journal right up until the end of the term. 
 
At the end of term you will receive a CD that will have all of your child's learning on it which we will 
have downloaded from Tapestry. The document is in a PDF format and it is easy to open up and 
view on your computer or laptop. You can also print all, or part, of the learning journal, but do bear 
in mind that there will be many pages; alternatively you could save the learning journal to your 
computer to keep forever; either way we hope that you will treasure your child's special Reception 
memories and phenomenal learning.  
 
If you would like additional copies of the CD of your child's learning journal then please let me know 
as soon as possible and I will organise this for you. 
 
Thank you for contributing to Tapestry and for sharing your child’s learning; we have loved seeing 
what the children do in their home learning and enjoy reading your comments and observations.  
 
Thank you, 
Miss Rist and the Reception Team.   
 
 
 

  


